
October PATHS 4  
Cybermentoring

MSHS

Raquel Sanchez

This month the PATHS 4 sessions
offer a great opportunity to meet
the first PATHS interns. Having
worked with the project for 3+
years, they offer a unique insight
into health care opportunities in the
Rio Grande Valley and beyond.

Contact: Claudia Gutierrez
cgutierrez@esc1.net

Raquel Sanchez attended
The University of Texas-
RGV where she received her
Bachelor of Science in
Health in May of 2020. She
continued her education by
obtaining her Master’s in
Science of Healthcare
Administration in August of
2022. Raquel spent the last
three years as an Intern at
Region One ESC under the
PATHS program and
recently joined the growing
team at DHR Health
Institute for Research and
Development. 

Tuesday, October 11, 2022
10:00-11:00 am

 

Zoom Link:
https://esc1.zoom.us/j/87075973825

https://esc1.zoom.us/j/87075973825

